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very good turn-out of show car people as Sept. 24 - DSR Meeting.
well as spectators at $1.00 per person

admission. This show was held on Saturday,
August 15th at the Mobile Fairground on Zeigler Boulevard and was to raise
money to help those unfortunate people with crippling muscular dystrophy.
Approximately $5000 was raised with all proceeds going to MDA. The Ard 0il
Company and the Citgo Oil Company made substantial donations and the cars
and the spectator admission brought in the rest. You can all be proud of
the part our clubs did in this very good boost to assist the MD victims and
help in attempting to find a cure. We can all sleep a little better knowing
that we all helped a bit. And another good part is that your show fees were
tax deductible! :

There were 96 cars registered for display and the 38 DSR members that
attended entered 30 of their cars. From the DSR, Gavin and Gladys Edwards
won a 3rd place trophy with their 1928 Model A roadster, Jim and Nancy Hen-
derson won a 3rd with their 1951 Ford and Jerry Finley won a 2nd with his
1966 Mustang. : ,

An outstanding antique automobile registered and displayed at the MDA
Show was the 1992 Great American Race car number 28, the "Cajun Pride" from
Baton Rouge, ~Louisiana. It was brought here by antique car restorer Bob
Miller and the MDA presented this 1930 Model A roadster with a special
award for the support these fine folks gave the Muscular Dystrophy Asso-
ciation.,

A sincere THANKS to all those that went all-out to make this show the
great success it wasl!l!lil} :

CLUB HOUSE MAINTENANCE

Have you noticed the new siding on the club house? We got it at cost
for $2286. As our treasury is not in the best condition, many members have
made donations of from $5 to $100 to help pay for it. If you haven't made 3
contribution, please do so at the meeting. We are still over $300 short.
All donations are being kept strictly confidential.
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MINUTES - EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
AUG, &4, 1992

The Executive Board meeting of the Deep South Region AACA was called
to order at 7:t05 pm by Tom Brown, President.

OLD BUSINESS & REPORTS:

President:

{Vice-Presidentx

Secretary:

Treasurer:

Activities:

Tom had no old business to be covered; he advised
the Board he would be entering Providence Hospital
Aug. 6, 1992 for cardiac evaluation.

Buddy noted the sliding had been completed but the
contractor wanted to check on the job prior to
billing the club for the work, He sald that as of

this date there was a deficilt of $332.00 toward the

project.
No report

Bob did not submit a report to the board but did
state that he thought we should make every effort
to make sure our new members are made welcome and
are involved in club activities.

Lloyd told the Board there continued to be many
activities to which the club had been invited to

i

SP-8-92
A NOTE OF THANKS

I would like to thank all the
DSR members who worked on the
MDA car show. You really made
it a successful event for them,
There are so many of you that
I won't list names for fear of
leaving someone out. You know
who you are that folded regis-
tration forms, stuffed enve-
lopes, put up posters, handed
out flyers and worked on the
day of the show. As far as I
know, we had only two major
problems; the main food vendor
was unable to be there and the
other was a public service an-
nouncement Channel 10 put to-
gether. There was a picture

participate. Plans for the Christmas party have
been finalized with Korbet's Restaurant, It will
be Dec. 12, 1992 at a cost of $25,00 per couple,

of the sign in front of our
clubhouse in the group of pi:-
tures given to them to use to
make up the PSA. Evidently
they thought it was a good ore
and used it. Since it has the
AACA logo on the sign, it was
improper to use the picture.,
And here I have to thank Ray
Harper because he saw the PSA
and called me to let me know
about the error. Fortunately
I was able to get Channel 10
about 7:00 PM thaet night and
get it pulled. I am grateful
to Ray for his concern and I
appreciate his calling it to
my attention. I contacted our
National headquarters to let
them know what had happened
and received a very kind reply
from Bill Smith, Executive
Director. Again, thanks so
much to everyone for your hard
work.

Editor: Ernie will put a notioce in the newsletter regarding
the building fund, He also will be hospitalized for

knee surgery on Aug, 12, 1992,

Member at Large: No report

NEW_BUSINESS & DISCUSSION: The Board participated in a general dis-
cussion of the 1993 car show. Each member contributed
suggestions for the show and Buddy, along with Bill
Whiting, hoped to plan for a meeting of the two of
them together with Dale McLaney and Plerre Fontana to
formulatas & baslc plan and budget.

Jim Henderson attended the Board meeting as an in-
terested club member and observer, The Board was
pleassd to have a member attend and agreed that it
was in the best interest of the club as a whole.

Belng no further businees to come before the Board the meeting was
adjourned at 9120 pnm,

Respecf?ully s itteq,
~

~Lher N e

Patt Paquet, S%zﬁktary

MOBILE, ALABAMA
AACA

Patt Paquet

OUTING TO ERIC AND PAULA GOULD'S

There's another very good outing coming up!
day evening, Saturday and Sunday will be much fun
Goulds in Excel, Alabama. On Friday evening,
supper for all those arriving early.
a country style breakfast,

On Labor Day weekend, Fri-
and activities at the
September 4, will be a spaghetti
Saturday morning, Sept. 5, we'll have
then Saturday noon bring your own picnic lunch
which will be followed by a road rally in the antiques. Saturday afternoon
we will all eat together. Bring a covered dish or a casserole. Then Sunday
morning we all will tour back roads to Brewton for lunch on your own at the
Brewton Inn Restaurant -- then home. Eric and Paula have plenty of room for
motorhomes and there are several motels nearby. The Goulds always put on a
fine outing involving several clubs. Make this one if you can. And you can
still make the Labor Day car display at the Fairground on Monday!
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NEW MEMBERS

The Deep South Region is growing welll! We are happy to have eight nev
members Jjoining us this month!

Melvin and Betty Neese of 8451 Silver Pine Road in Semmes, zip 36575,
have joined the DSR. They have a 1923 Model T Ford "Barn Hack". Melvin
works at the Superior Printing Company in Mobile and Betty keeps the home
fires burning until 'he gets home. Their telephone number is 649-3038. The
Neeses come to us recommended by Ed Lunsford. —_

Orville and Ann Carter of 4505 Country Estates Drive in Saraland, zip
36571, are now members of the DSR. The Carters own a prize winning 1940
Chevrolet coupe. Orville is a property insurance claims district manager
for Allstate Insurance Company and Ann is a representative for Metropolitan
Insurance Company. Their telephone number is 675-2836, The Carters come
recommended by Hershel Whigham. '

Francis and Marjorie DeCrease of 6712 Rolling Green Drive in Mobile,
zip 36695, have become members of the DSR. The DeCreases are searching for
an antique car, preferbably an early T-Bird convertible or an early Mustang
convertible, Their telephone number at home is 666-9393 and Francis can
be reached at work at 434-~1717 where he is Mobile Police Administrator,
working with Chief Johnson. Marjorie works at the County Health Department
at the same place Frances Whigham works. The DeCreases come to us recom-
mended by Bob Hedberg.

Al and Anna White of 4910 Oxford Drive, just a few blocks from the
club house in Mobile, zip 36618, have now become DSR members. They own
three restored early Mustangs, a 1964% hardtop, a 1966 hardtop and a 1966
GT muscle car convertible. The Whites are long time members of the local
Mobile Bay Mustang Club. Al is hunting a Model A Ford. Their telephone
number is 344-2643. Al is retired and Anna works as secretary for Mobile
College's athletic department. The Whites come recommended by Ernie Youens.

The DSR is happy to have the Whites, DeCreases, -Carters and Neeses
join us and we hope to see the all often at our future meeting and outings.
When you meet any of these fine people, greet them, welcome them and get to
know them., Our club is most fortunate to not only have the quanity but also
the quality of folks joining! Welcome aboard the good ship, '"Deep South
Region" folks!ill!t! '

FROM OUR ACTING CHAPLAIN, V. T. HOPKINS:
"WE NEED YOU ALL"

Two friends who met in a super market that hadn't seen each other in
years. One asked the other, "Tell me Mary, how is your son George?" Mary
replied, "He's getting along fine. He is a poet and just received his
master's degree in literature from the University."

"What about Jane?"

"She's just about as smart as George," replied Mary, "She graduated
from college with a degree in modern art."

"Wonderful, and how about little Freddy? What is he doing?"

Mary said, "Well, Freddy is still just Freddy. He couldn't go to col.
lege so he became a plumber instead. If it weren't for him we'd all be
starving." .

That's the way it 1s in the Antique Car Club. So often if it weren't
for those who perhaps think "I'm not so important," or "they won't miss
me," or "they don't need me," we would have to close the club and go home,
Always remember, you are important to the club, our programs, and our pro-
perty. Thanks for being who you are just where you are!

Even if you Jjust joined the club, you have the exact same privilege
as the oldest member in the club. You are expected to participate in the
business meetings, the physical work at the club house and the outings that
we all enjoy. Get to know us, associate with us, and I'm sure you will
enjoy being a member with us. Try it!!!!

"Ole Hop"
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SICKNESS AND ACCIDENTS OF MEMBERS:

We are all pleased to learn that Gladys Edwards is much improved and is’
planning on a 50th wedding anniversary celebration at their church on Sept.
6th and the Deep South Region is invited. T o

Lucille Nettles' brother, Orlando Biggs, is still in the hospital. He
has been there for two months, first with a heart attack then open heart sur-
gery and has had to be opened up several times because of severe staph infec=-
tion. Lucille and Cecil have been going to the hospital every day for the
past two months to check on him and it has put them under a severe strain.

Deward Kyser is doing much better after a hernia operation. He is up
and about but still is unable to work. There is no way Deward is going to
be kept down for long!!

Eric Gould was.in traction 8 hours a day for several weeks the last of
June but seems to be doing OK now. He and Paula are planning their annual
all-club get together this Labor Day weekend at their home in Excel.

_ Bert Carver, we understand, is doing good following his surgery and is
up mowing the grass! Careful now, Bert!!!

Tom Brown is improving daily! He's still having to take it easy fol=-
lowing his by-pass heart surgery on August 7th. He said he is getting use
to the no-fat diet. He said to tell everyone that he will not be at the
meeting Thursday but he will be thinking of us! And we will be thinking of
Tom} We will miss our smiling President at the podium!

Bobby Hover came home on the 17th after a two week stay in the hospital
with a double by-pass heart surgery. Lisa said he's doing great and is
slowly getting his strength back. Bobby and Lisa were DSR members last year.

Yours. truly, Ernie Youens, had knee surgery on August 12th and I am
doing real well with the exception of having to not walk about too much.

The doc said I should be back to normal in a couple of weeks

JERRY PAGE

, A smile for everyone, a pal, a
jz%é%“§“9/ great antique car enthusiast, membeyr
fg of many clubs and a friend of them all,
ﬂ”"“f 7"1/ | died July 24th of a heart attack. He

was just 4L years old and had suffer d
kot é?" il ?5 pmociiali far more than most of us know, but
: . o ‘| even at those rough times he éreeted
lind capmession :V”ﬂ'%§= you with a smile and a handshake.
7 4¢f There were many people at the funeral
with many of them in their antique

cars that Jerry loved to see.,. He was
taken to the Page family cemetéry

el . near his home in a Model T serving as
/ﬁZZ&&Jﬁ,;fﬁu auZ? ?%&J/L%M%w@z;7 a hearse.

/6/ ~ I have talked and visited many
k- AKprtr ] OTA & times with Jerry and have never heard
/ O 200 riaq. him speak 1ll of anyone in my life

Atnerer,  NE il o which is certainly a fine tribute.

o A/QL are. il Jerry was small in stature but was a

-&;Z;VL/f - o very big man!

7 7/’ gzt - o Being an editor, I swap news-

??,MV<A%\ X rer letters with many clubs gnd all of them

NP7 il o had words of praise for Jerry Page.

We will most assuredly miss him very
much. Our prayers are with Linda and

TO THE DEEP SOUTH REGION Jolene.
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MINUTES - JULY 23, 1992

DEEP SOUTH REGION AACA

The July 23, 1992 meeting of the Deep South Reglon AACA was called to

order at 7130 pm by Tom Brown, Persident,

There were )5 members and

9 guests (7 of whom were later voted in as members) present, Invocation

was given by H, Hopkins,

OLD BUSINESS & REPORTS:

President:

Tom directed the meadbers attention to the motion
nade at the June meeting to establish a quorum.

He noted that the members had been duly notified
by mall of the proposed change and asked for dis-
cussion, Being none he called for a vote on the
amendaent., There were 2 oppositions, motion carried.
He then inatructed the secretary to proceed with
sending the current Bylaws to Natlonal for review,
Tom requested the numnber of menmders necessary for
the 7/23/92 meeting from B, Hedberg which was 20
a quorum belng present, the meeting continued.

Tomn recogniced a guest, Jody Davis, of the Spanish
Fort-Daphne Lions Club who announced a car show to
benefit the Lions Club Eye Bank., Mr. Davis left
entry blanka with the club prior to leaving.

At this point P, Paquet asked the members making a
motion to stand, state their name and motion since
there was an error in the June minutes due to her
not being able to always hear motions or know who
was presenting the notion,

Tom asked for approval of the June minutes as printed.
P. Paquet asked R, Harper to re-state his June 23rd
motion to correct the minutes, This motion was noted,
the June minutes will be corrected to reflect sanme.
Being no further discussion of the June minutes, L.
Moseley moved to approved minutes as corrected, seconded
by R. Harper, motion carried,

Yice President)

- B, Paquet mnnounced the ocontridutions toward the siding
for the dbuilding totaled $1754,00 as of this date., B,
Hedderg, Treasurer, stated further donaations had been
recelived at the meeting making a total of $1854,00.
Buddy thanked the memdbers for thelr generosity,

Secretary:
L]
No report _

Treasurer:

B. Hedberg distributed coples of the financlial reporty
asked for questions regarding the report, There was

no discuseion on the report; B. Paquet moved to accept
the report, L., Crowdus seconded, motion carried.

(Copy attached,

Faltor:

A

No report

ctivitien, =

L. Crowdus reminded the members of the outing 7/26/92
with the 01d South club to Dauphin Island for water-
melon, The August DSR outing will be at the olubhouse
8/30/92 at 4:00 pmn for ice cream, He premented info:-
mation on the 1992 Christmas party giving a cholce ot
Russo's Restaurant and Xorbet's Restaurant., The date i3
Deo, 12th, After some discussion, E. Lunsford moved fto
have the party at Russo's, Further discussion by L.
Faust noted the concern of sone memdbers going downtown
at night. By a shov of hands Korbet's wam favored., E,
Lunsford asked to withdraw his motion; C. Smith moved %o
have the party .at Xorbet's, meconded by J, Howell, the
motion ocarrxied.

NEW_BUSINESS)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ton presented memdbership Applfcntionl fromn seven new
mendbers, The npplicutionq were accepted unaninmously,

P, Fontana neked to be recognized. He provided infor-
mation regarding a car show which hase proved to be ex-
tromely successful and stated he felt we could benefit
by that experience. He thain nominated B. Paquet for
the 199) Car Show Chalrman if he were willing to' accept.
Buddy stated he would accept on the condition it would
be a “tri-Chalrmanship” with D, MolLaney and B, Whiting.
B, Hedberg seconded motion. Some discussion followed
on having G. Polk as & member of this group., Several
monmbers noted that Geary had stated previously that due
to his werk schedule, balng cut of %Lown and other obli-
gations he would not be able to actively participate
but would be happy to help in other ways. R. Harper
noved that P, Fontana work with the chalrmen, Plerre
pgreed. L. Faust seconded this motion, .

At this time there were two motlons on the floor., Tonm
anked for a vote of the firat (Chairmenship), motioen
carried, He then asked for a vote on the second (p. .

Fontana serving on committee), motion carried,

1

Eugenia Youens provided information to meabers on a
new source for club shirts, (Copy attached to minutes)

Tom told the members that refreshmente were provided b
L. Hopkins in celebration of Hop's 80th dirthday on
July 21st, asked everyone to participate and enjoy.

Being no further business to come before the membership, H. Whigham moved

to adjourn, motion seconded by L, Crowdus.

Rosbeg} lly sudbmitted,

?;_uﬁgz;

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pnm,

NEW ACQUISITIONS

Al Little has acquired a 1920 Model T Ford touring that was orig;nally
owned by a friend of his grandfather. . Al is in the process of restoring it.
Al said he always wanted a very old car and now he has a fine one!

Dan and Sharon Garland hgve bought a red 1973 Mercury Cougar gonYertible
with a white top and although I haven't yet seen it, I understand it is very

nice.

convertible with a white top.

They also have a '65 red Comet convertible being restored. .
Paul and Kathy Bowden have acquired a very fine 1967 red Oldsmobile 88
I've seen it and it is a beauty!

If there are other new acquisitions let me know and we'll put it in the

SPARKPLUG so all of us will know,
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NAVAL STATION OPEN HOUSE

The DSR was one of the local car clubs helping to welcome Naval Station:

Mobile to the area.

We, along with Azalea City Classics (Chevy Club), MOPAR,

0ld South Antique Auto Club,and Southern Knights, met at Hardee's in Theo-

dore on Sunday August 16th.
ped to just look at the cars.

way to the base and what a sight greeted us when we arrived!

Before we left there were many people who stop-
A caravan of 16 cars created some fun on the

An"Avenue of

Flags'", one for each state, with the Stars and Stripes waving proudly at th-=

end was something to see.

greeted us as we made our way through the base to park.
Our red shirts certainly helped to make

Thanks to Charles Street, Activity Chairman from 0Old

any or all ships and facilities.,
it a colorful eventl!

South Antique Auto Club for inviting the DSR to join this outing.

Visitors at the open house waved, honked and

Members could tour

From the

DSR there were 2 Crowdus, 1 Francis, 1 Hunt, 2 Lunsfords, 3 McLaneys, 2

Paquets, 2 Reids and 2 Smiths.

KNOW YOUR MEMBERS

ifgé

"AL LITTLE

Alfred (Al) Little is a native of Mobile,
being born here and grew up in the Loop area.
His family has been in Alabama since before it
became a state. In fact, a part of his ances-
tors were here before Columbus made his trip
over, as Al has some Creek Indian ancestry.

He attended school here and also has a degree
in pharmacy from Auburn University. He worked
with the Federal Food and Drug Administration
in New Orleans, Atlanta and Mobile until he
retired and now works part time as a pharma-
cist for Cox Drug Store. Al has never married
and lives with and takes care of his 88 year
old legally blind mother.

Al has had an interest in antique cars
for many years., His first old car was a 1962
Pontiac Tempest, his second a 1957 Chevrolet
pickup and he recently acquired a 1920 Model
T Ford touring, the original owner of which,
was a friend of his grandfather.

Al is a very interesting, knowledgeable
and high principled fellow, and although his
work and care for his mother keeps him busy
full time, the DSR is fortunate to have this
fine man as a member. If you have the oppor-
tunity to meet and become acquainted with Al,
by all means do sol You will be glad you did.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations are in order
to Jerry Finley! He entered his
1966 Mustang in the Autorama in
Biloxi and won his second "Prestige
Award." That's quite an honor!
Then while ole Jerry was all smiles,
he won a drawing for $50 worth of
name-brand tools. Now that's
carrying things a little too far,
Jerry! Who'd you pay off?

ELIZABETH OfSHEA

We regret to inform you of th
death of Mrs. Elizabeth O'Shea on
July 25th, the mother of Arline
Eschete. It's always tough to lose
a parent and our sympathy is with
Arline, Lou and Mrs. O'Shea's
family. Arline also lost her father
earlier this year. To our new mem-
bers that may not know the Eschetes,
they are past members of the DSR
and are now active in the Catahoula
Region of AACA. Lou is editor.

“I understand you restore old
Model A’8?”
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GAVIN AND GLADYS A GREAT RECIPE

The Edwards are having their We used to put a separate page
50th Anniversary Heception on Sept. in the newsletter for recipes and a
6th. We will try to get a caravan lot of the ladies liked it, but we
of cars to go to Agricola. While haven't been able to arrange that this
it is in conflict with the Gould's year, so you will have to cut it out
outing to Excel, we'd like to see . or copy this recipe. This is the very
anyone not going to Excel to please excellent cake that LaVerne made and
go to Agricola. brought to the July meeting in honor

of Hop's birthday. It was so good
many of the ladies requested the recipe

THE EDWARDS' 50th ANNIVERSARY and here it is:
To celebrate the Fiftieth Wedding Anniver-
sary of Gavin and Gladys Edwards, their family BANANA-PINEAPPLE CAKE
requests the honor of your presence at a 3 cups flour (sifted) 8 oz. crushed pineappl
Reception on Sunday evening, the sixth of 1 tep. soda (with juice?
September, 1992 from 2:00 to 4:00 o'clock at 1 tsp. cinnamon 1% tsp. vanilla

Your presence will be our gift. Please 13 cups cooking oil 2 cups diced bananas

New Hope Baptist Church, Agricola, Mississippi. ||| 2 cups sugar 3 eges
bring no other. \ié cup nuts (optional)

_%%%%%g;g%%f %E:;eie¥é52x3§agghgzsgo§2r°“gg Sift dry ingredients together, adding sugar. Dice
through Howell Community, cross river, turn bananas, add to dry ingredients. Add oil, vanilla,
left on New Hope Church Road sign and two eggs,and pineapple juice. Add nuts., Stir to blend,
nursery signs. Follow blacktop road 2% miles. gzgrggsnotubeag. dEake l Eour and 20 migutas gg 350
Church i : - . Use bundt or tube pan, greased and floured

B on, the leth with @ levge sign dn ” Let cake cool 15 minutes before removing from

front.
the pan.

LaVerne Hopkins

RESPONSE FROM THE GREAT AMERICAN RACE

Leonard, & Gloria Harpenau of California in the
Great American Race car #11 wrote the DSR about
their very eventful trip in their 1936 Buick. The
! car gave them a lot of problems and caused them to
not be able to finish the race, but of all the cities
and towns they went through, they had most praise for
Mobile, Brewton and Picayune. Ted Holden and Paul
Dobbin of Florida also wrote of their experience in
the race. They were in a 1935 Chrysler, car #37,
and finished in 8th place. They also said Mobile
gave them the best reception of all the big towrs in
this year!s race. Our efforts were obviously we.l
thought of! It makes you proud of all the HMobils

car clubsl

PLEASE READ!!!  LOTS OF NEWS!!!! COME TO THE MEETING!! PLEASE NOTICE!!!

Hot weather is about to come to an end - (which of course, brings on our
hurricane season!), and a lots of activities for the car clubs! Pensacola's
AACA Show at Seville Square was held last Saturday in the rain. Even though
it rained, they had 68 cars!! 15 DSR members attended but with only 2 cars.
But get prepared for lots more activity! Coming Thursday is our regular
meeting -- don't miss it! Then Sunday, August 30th at 4:00 PM is our ice
cream party at the club house. Please bring a freezer of homemade ice cream
or cake or cookies to go with it. We will have a great time! Then Fri, Sat.
and Sun, Sept. 4, 5, & 6 is Eric's & Paula's outing to Excel! On Sunday,
Sept. 6 is Gavin & Gladys 50th anniversary celebration in Agricola, MS. Then
the big Labor Day Car Show on Monday, Sept. 7, at the Fairground. Be sure to
make this onel Also mark vour calendar on Dec. 12 for our Christmas Party at
Korbet's. Things are a-poppin'! Lots more in October, but we will announce
them in the September newsletter.

So let's talk about all this at the meeting Thursday night, Aug. 27, at
7:30 PMIl1l SEE YOU THERE!I!!I11ilt! '




Aug.

Sept.
Sept
Sept.
Oct.
Oct.
Oct.
Oct.
Oct.

Oct.
Dec.,

Sept., .

COMING SHOWS & EVENTS IN OUR AREA

Ice Cream Party at the Club House, 4:00 PM,

Gould's Annual Labor Day outing in Excel, AL.

The Edwards' 50th Anniversary Celebration in Agricola, MS,

All Club Labor Day Car Show at Mobile Fairground.

New Orleans Mustang Show at Lakeside in Metairie.

South Alabama British Car Day Show in Fairhope.

Lions Club Charity Auto Show in Daphne, AL.

HERSHEY ! )

New Orleans Antique Auto Show.

Shriners Charity Open Car Display at Auto Zone parking lot
Cottage Hill at Azalea. Sponsored by Mobile Bay Mustang
& Auto Zone. Proceeds to Children's Hospital.

Meridian Show at Village Fair Mall.

DSR Christmas Party at Korberts.,

ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA
DEEP SOUTH REGION
625 SECOND AVENUE
SARALAND, ALABAMA 36571

Jim & Nancy Henderson
P. 0. Box 91506
Mobile, AL 36691
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